
 ECONOMIC IMPACT STATEMENT 
 
K.A.R. 115-2-1.  Amount of fees. 
 
DESCRIPTION:  This permanent regulation establishes fish and wildlife-related license and 

permit fees.  The proposed amendments would change the expiration dates of some of the 

issuances from December 31 to one year from the date of purchase, change the commercial bait 

dealer permit from one year to three years and reduce the fee by a net of $10.00 and offer a small 

discount for purchases of 5 issuances or more at the same time. 

FEDERAL MANDATE: None. 

ECONOMIC IMPACT:  The reduction in price for commercial bait fish dealer permits will 

result in a net loss to the department of $1,760.00 over a three year period, based on 2017 permit 

numbers, all of which will accrue to the wildlife fee fund.  Otherwise, no other substantive 

negative economic impact is anticipated for the department, other agencies, small businesses, or 

the public. 

ALTERNATIVES CONSIDERED: None. 


